
September 21, 2022 
IPloy 
9TH floor, Ayala Center Cebu Tower 
Bohol Avenue, Cebu Business Park, 
Cebu City 6000 
 
Marishka Iris Arcilla 
Human Resource  

 
 
Hello!  
 

It is a great honor to be part of your growing team working hand in hand to provide quality of 

service to all of the patients. I tremendously enjoyed my time here and learned a lot. It is with regret that 

I ask you to accept this and inform you that this letter is a formal notification of my resignation from the 

company. I have decided to go home to our province and to be with my family. Please do know that this 

is not a decision I’ve taken lightly. I am very thankful for the guidance, support and opportunities the 

company has given me. 

To STL John, Patric Organ, KC Harris and Shanna Mcintosh I am grateful to meet you and I could not have 

advanced to such heights without the guidance and support.  

Friday, October 21, 2022 will be my last day. Thank you for your understanding and again, I appreciate the 

time working in this company.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Jaepee D. Jugno  
   CSR Phones 
 

 

 
 


